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FOULGER-PRATT CONTRACTING RANKED #17 BY  
WASHINGTON BUSINESS JOURNAL  

 

 Rockville, MD (May 30, 2012) – Foulger-Pratt Contracting has once again been 

ranked on the Washington Business Journal’s Top 25 General Contractors list. The 

latest list, ranked by 2011 revenues, places Foulger-Pratt Contracting as #17, an 

improvement of our previous #19 ranking based on 2010 revenue. 

 

 John Barron, President of Foulger-Pratt Contracting said “I am very pleased with 

our continued growth and success as a quality general contractor. Our improved ranking 

on the Washington Business Journal’s survey is especially impressive considering the 

highly competitive market we are currently experiencing.”       

  

 Foulger-Pratt Contracting has recently broken ground on several new and 

exciting projects including The Exchange at Wheaton Station, a large transit-oriented 

development with 486 residential units over a Safeway grocery store plus other retail; 

Citron Apartments featuring 222 units; and the Rockville Metro Plaza II Class A Office 

building which is the future headquarters for Choice Hotels International, and was 

recently honored by the Washington Business Journal as the Best Real Estate Deal of 

2011.   
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About Foulger-Pratt Contracting   

Foulger-Pratt Contracting, an Accredited Quality Contractor and Certified Green 

Contractor, is an award winning provider of general contracting, design build, and 

construction management services for multi-family residential, commercial, government, 

tenant interiors, and healthcare construction projects. Foulger-Pratt Contracting was 

recently honored as the Contractor of the Year by the American Subcontractors 

Association of Metro Washington; our second time to be honored with this award. The 

firm is part of Foulger-Pratt Companies, one of the Washington region’s most 

experienced and diverse organizations offering development, construction, asset 

management, and property management services; and recently ranked #7 on the 

Washington Business Journal’s list of Best Places to Work.  

 

For more information, visit: www.foulgerpratt.com. 
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